
Agenda Item 10 

 

Core Strategy Consultation Update: 
 
On Friday 7th August 2015 the Clerk received an email containing a letter relating to 
a further consultation in relation to Onshore Wind Turbines. The proposed 
modifications and letter are attached. The Consultation runs until Friday the 18th 
September 2015 and the Clerk suggests that Councils response be discussed at the 
GP Meeting on the 2nd September. 
  
 

 


